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County Counsel’s ICWA Notice Program 

 

The purpose of the Indian Child Welfare Act (ICWA) Notice 
Program is to provide CSWs with specialized assistance 
with making ICWA inquiries and with preparing ICWA 
notices. The objective of this program is to decrease the 
number of continuances for improper ICWA notices. 

 
County Counsel has two (2) designated ICWA specialist 
attorneys: 

 
 
 
Ana-Maria Herrera-Murray  
 

Telephone: (323) 526-6158  
  
E-mail: Amurray@counsel.lacounty.gov 
 

 
Melissa Searle  
 

Telephone: (626) 938-1694 
 
E-mail: Msearle@counsel.lacounty.gov 
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